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Close Paul 

From: Grocott, David [~ZZZZZZZZ6~.~.~.~.ZZZZZZZ~]k] 

sent: 14 July 2010 11:22 

To: Close Paul 

Subject: Operation Rochester progress 

Mr Close, 

I am writing to enquire whether you have any information as toa possible date for 
completion of this case? Our last correspondence was over a month ago when you 
anticipated holding a meeting at the end of June. I am concerned that we are now 
approaching the holiday period and that unless this is addressed fairly quickly it will be over 
a year that Counsel has had the papers. 

I appreciate that you and Counsel are busy but regardless of the outcome there is likely to 
be further work for the police either of an investigate nature or responding to considerable 
Freedom of Information requests. I need to assess what resources I will require for the 
forthcoming months for this operation. If you consider that this will not be resolved before 
the end of July then I would like to arrange a meeting with you and Simon Clements to 
discuss a future timetable. 

Regards 

Dave Grocott 
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